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The Town of Cortlandt has received federal funding for the construction of a 
sidewalk on Broadway between Riverview Avenue and 5th Street. The sidewalk 
will connect the Hudson River waterfront in Verplanck with downtown 
Verplanck and the existing sidewalk between 5th Street and 8th Street. The project 
will include curbing and organizing existing parking lanes. The project will also 
include bumpouts similar to those found between 5th and 8th Street. 
 
The project is a Locally Administered Federal Aid Project, with the Town of 
Cortlandt serving as sponsor and NYSDOT administering the project.  

Public Information Meeting 
 

Town of Cortlandt 
Westchester County 

 

Broadway Sidewalks 
Riverview Avenue to 5th Street 

PIN 8759.63 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This meeting is being held to allow interested parties to review the project plans in an informal 
setting, comment and ask questions of the Town staff and Lochner, the design consultant. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Contact: 
Edward Vergano, PE 
Director of Technical Services 
Town of Cortlandt 
1 Heady Street 
Cortlandt Manor, NY 10567  
(914) 734-1060 

  

310 Fullerton Avenue, Suite 200
Newburgh, NY  12550

(845) 863-0045

Format:  Open House and Short Presentation 
 

 

Time/Date:  6:45 pm, Tuesday, January 28, 2014 
  Short presentation to start at 7:15 pm 

 
 

Location: Red Schoolhouse Community Center 
  210 6th Street 
  Verplanck, NY 10596 


